
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 
   
   November 8, 2016 

 
 
     Re:   Powell Park Renovations (HUD)    
      
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following base bids plus Alternate Bid A, B, C were received for the Powell Park  
Renovations (HUD) Project: 
          
FOWLER & HAMMER, INC.    $372,000.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
Market & Johnson, Inc.    $418,326.00  
La Crosse, Wisconsin   
 
Borton Construction, Inc.    $437,100.00   
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Olympic Builders General Contractors, Inc.  $454,695.00 
Holmen, Wisconsin 
 
Pember Companies, Inc.    $483,065.00 
Menomonie, Wisconsin 
 
Wieser Brothers General Contractor, Inc.  $508,350.00 
La Crescent, Minnesota 
   
 
The Engineer estimate for the Powell Park Renovations (HUD) Project was $390,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to Fowler & Hammer, Inc. in the 
amount of $372,000.00. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
RT:kn 


